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UPDATE FROM YANKEETOWN TOWN HALL

Our Town Manager, William Ary, resigned to accept a new job in
Dunnellon as Community Development Manager. Will was with
Yankeetown for 3 years. The new job is closer to his home and Will is
excited for his new challenge. We thank Will for his years of service and
wish him the best.

Our Mayor, Eric Erkel, has resigned his position and is on his way to
Alaska with his brother Evan and his new puppy, Helen Bella.

Eric has experienced several losses and needs time to recover. We will
miss Eric and wish him well.

Vice Mayor, Kerry Fuller, has stepped up as Acting Mayor of
Yankeetown. Kerry is at Town Hall most days so stop in if you have any
questions.

If you have any other questions, please feel free to call Town Hall

@ 352-447-2511.



